
 

Rousseau Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
103 McNiven Road 
Ancaster, Ontario  L9G 3T7 
Phone: 905.648.6142 
Fax: 905.648.6170 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 2558 
Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
EMAIL: rousseau@hwdsb.on.ca 
PRINCIPAL: John Gris 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/rousseau 

 

 

11/02/2019 
Indoor Soccer Permission Form 

 
Dear Parent/ Caregiver, 
 
Your child has expressed interest in participating in tryouts for an upcoming grade 4&5 indoor soccer 
tournament that will take place at Redeemer University on February 26, 2019. The tryouts will be held 
on Wednesday February 13, 2019 (Second Nutrition Break) and Friday February 15, 2019 (Nutrition 
Break 1). All interested students in grade 4 and 5 are encouraged to participate in the tryouts. Students 
are reminded that their efforts and enthusiasm are greatly appreciated, however the teams are limited 
to a specific number of players. All students interested in playing soccer will, however, have the 
opportunity to participate in weekly intermural soccer games that have begun and will continue to take 
place during nutrition breaks at Rousseau School.  
If you would like your child to participate, please sign and return the attached Parent/Guardian Consent 
Form as soon as possible. Further information (including tryout success criteria and expectations) can be 
found on the Rousseau website.  
 
Please contact  
Miss S. Valla (svalla@hwdsb.on.ca) or  
Miss H. Ali  (hali@hwdsb.on.ca) if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
S. Valla  
H. Ali 
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